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As discussed in the report form, no activity has begun at the site.

The reason for delay was the time required to have the operation approved by La Plata County.
The County approval is dependent on changing the alignment of the access road to
accommodate the requirements of adjacent landowners and other concerned persons.

The realignment will require requesting and obtaining the Division’s approval of a technical
revision or an amendment to the permit to reflect the changes required by the County.

The permitting engineer is presently working on this request to submit to the Division, but there
is no clear schedule as of yet for this submission.

The map submitted for the 2017 and 2018 reports was an incorrect and incomplete map.
Although there has been no activity and therefore no affected land on the permit area, a
different, correct map from the 2015 application exhibits is part of this annual report. This
correctly shows the permit and proposed affected area and the original planned road alignment.
Deb Koenig, the previous contact for Crossfire Aggregate Services, LLC, is no longer with CAS,
and we are in the process of updating the contact information with all agencies.

For any questions, please contact Perry Neil at 970-749-1444 or Perry.Neil@casgravel.com.



